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According to California State Governance each county is assigned one of four colored County Risk Levels: 
Purple, Red, Orange and Yellow. Los Angeles County is identified at a widespread risk level and remains 
under the Safer-at Work and in the Community guidelines under the LA County Health Officer Order . 

  

COVID-19 is an extremely contagious virus that spreads easily in the community. It is extremely 
important that we take all reasonable precautions to limit potential exposure for girls, volunteers, and 
families. As COVID-19 infection rates rise and fall in different regions, guidance and developments will 
vary. GSGLA follows Los Angeles County, California Department of Public Health and national health 
directives daily and will revise guidance as circumstances change. 

At this time, in-person troop meetings, parent meetings, events, and travel are not permitted. 

What can Girl Scouts do now? 

• You may participate in organized drive-thru experiences: Many troops have participated in 
investitures, bridging and rededication ceremonies, and even mobile scavenger hunts; please 
follow all health and safety guidelines.  

• You may participate in Girl Scout activities as a household: You may plan family days at parks 
and other outdoor areas with safety protocols in place.  

 
• You may participate in online programs and other hands-on and self-guided activities. Girl 

Scouts at Home represents a new way to participate in the Girl Scout experience! 

https://covid19.ca.gov/safer-economy/
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/coronavirus/reopening-la.htm#orders
https://www.girlscoutsla.org/en/events/event-list.html
https://www.girlscoutsla.org/en/girl-scouts-at-home.html
https://www.girlscoutsla.org/en/girl-scouts-at-home.html

